From: Romano, Martha

Sent: Friday, February 27, 2004 3:22 PM

To: Robert Demeiio (E-mail)

Subject: E-Z Access USA, Inc. Termination of Interconnection Agreement
Importance: High

Mr. Demello:
This is to confirm our conversation today regarding termination of the Interconnection Agreement (IA) between

BellSouth and E-Z Access USA, Inc. Our records indicate service to your end users was terminated in October,
2003. As discussed BellSouth will terminate the agreement effective today.

Regards,
Martha Romano



